
 
Welcome to our latest newsletter.  

Bags2Schools Collection Day 

Thank you for the many donations. 85kg of textiles was collected and we have now received a cheque for £34.00. We 

have been advised that bedding can be included in future donations (not duvets).    

 Battery Collection 

Please continue to send in your used batteries.  As part of the 'Tune into Recycling' scheme run by Lancashire County 

Council, prizes are awarded to the Primary Schools which collect the highest weight per number of pupils 

Water Bottles / Sun Safety 

Please remember to send your child into school with a water bottle.  Water bottles can be purchased from the school 

office for £1.50. Please can sun cream be applied before school. Children can bring in sun cream to top up themselves 

during the day. 

Uniform 

Orders placed already should be received in the next couple of weeks. A text will be sent confirming when ready to 

collect.  An extra order will be done this week, which will hopefully arrive before the end of term. If you wish to order 

any items please provide a completed order form by Wednesday 21 June.   

 Nut Allergies  

Due to children with severe nut allergies, please do not send your child into school with nuts.  Many thanks.  

 Sports Day 

We were very fortunate with the weather and managed to have our school’s sports day as planned.  Hothersall was 

the overall winner. We had a tie for winning boy this year, with Ben Greaves and Cosmo Draper-Guard getting the 

most points; and the winning girl was Poppy Smith. Well done to you all. 

Thank you to the PTFA for providing ice pops for all the children and supervising the rest area. 

Thank you to Mr Smith aka Coach Adam for organising the day.  In September we will be welcoming Mr Smith onto the 

school staff to develop our sports coaching internally, rather than using external companies.  

Clitheroe Castle Trip 

Calder and Hodder Class had a lovely trip to Clitheroe Castle on Friday, learning about Motte and Bailey castles.  Many 

thanks to Mrs Dexter and Mrs Maguire for accompanying them on the trip.  With a small staff trips like this are only 

possible with the kindness of volunteers.   

LAST CALL FOR SAINSBURY’S VOUCHERS 2017 

Thank you for the many Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers we have received 

so far.  If you still have any please send in your vouchers by 30
th

 June, so 

we can order brand new cooking and/or sports equipment for school. A 

collection box can be found in the school reception area.   

 

 

Headteacher Awards 

  Week ending  9 June 2017 

Calder Class:     Chloe Flitcroft 

Hodder Class:   Ben Greaves 

Ribble Class:     Robyn Shutt 

Wyre Class:       Kian Faragher 
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BUG ALERT 

Have you checked your child’s hair this 

week? Please continue to check your child’s 

hair and treat when necessary to prevent 

spreading. Long hair should be tied back at 

all times. 
 



 

Diary of Dates:   

20
th

 June Pre-school visit for pupils starting in September 2017 (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 

27
th

 June Pre-school visit for pupils starting in September 2017 (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 

30
th

 June  Ribble Class Assembly 

3
rd

 July Year 6 Induction Days at St Cecilia’s and Longridge High School 

4
th

 July Pre-school visit for pupils starting in September 2017 (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 

5
th

 July PTFA Summer Fair  

6
th

 July Longridge High School Maths Challenge (2.30pm – 4:00pm) 

11
th

 July Wyre Class: Longridge High School Summer Concert (leaving at 8.40am) 

11
th

 July Pre-school visit for pupils starting in September 2017 (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 

11
th

 July  KS2 Performances ‘Cinderella and Rockerfella’ - 2pm and 6.30pm 

12
th

 July Year 5: Longridge High School Sports Day (leaving 8.40am return approx. 1.15 

pm)  

12
th

 July  KS2 Performance ‘Cinderella and Rockerfella’ – 6.30pm  

18
th

 July Ribfest Performance - 3.45pm 

19
th

 July  Year 5: St Cecilia’s Summer Concert (10.30am to 12.30pm) 

21
st

 July End of School Year.  Leavers service at St Peter and St Paul’s (2pm) due to 

building work at church.  After the service we will return to school and 

children can be dismissed early. 

Diary dates and additional information can be viewed on the School Events page of the website: 

www.ribchester-st-wilfrids.lancs.sch.uk/events/ 

After School Clubs  

         Monday: Drama Club with Ribcaged 

             Tuesday:  French Club with Mrs Sweeten-Dewhurst (Year 1 – 6) 

            Wednesday: Cheerleading with SportsCool  

   Thursday  Bat & Ball Skills/Athletics Club with ProSport  
 

Fairtrade Friday – Afternoon break 

Carton of Juice = 30p Biscuit = 20p 

 Friday 7
th

 July  

 
Thank you to our supporters who’ve raised £21.92 of free donations in the last 30 days.  

 £352.51 RAISED IN TOTAL 

If you’re not already set up as a supporter it’s easy to do, just visit 

 https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ribchesterswcptfa/ 
 

 


